
From: Vicki Harding  
Sent: 01 April 2022 22:38 
To: Planning; Tom Little 
Subject: 2022/1098/T Belsize Court 
 
Dear Camden Planning/Tree Allocation Team, 
 
I think the tree plan that would have been submitted by this Arboriculturalist 
has not been downloaded.  Since the address is insufficient - Belsize Court is 
very extensive with a number of large blocks - it is impossible to know where 
these trees are. 
 
Please could this be uploaded.  Many thanks 
 
Vicki Harding 
 
--  

Dr Vicki Harding 

Society Tree Officer  

Heath & Hampstead Society 

 


